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Please join us for a celebration-walk to honor our former military members.  
The students and staff of Heritage Elementary would like to honor you and thank 

you with this special celebration. 

Our Heritage-family veterans are encouraged to wear their uniforms.  

In honor of the walk, students are encouraged to show their patriotism  
and wear red, white, and blue.

Please meet us at the flagpole in front of the school to kick off our celebration-walk 
with the national anthem and class-led pledge of allegiance, followed by a  

celebration-walk through our campus and an outdoor BBQ lunch.

We’d like to thank you for being leaders in our community and role models 
to our students.
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